We gooted

This writer is looking for a rock to crawl under.

There were a couple of fairly substantial errors in our last (Oc-
tober 26) issue which our readers should know about.

First of all, when we expressed our regret at the passing of Bud
Hagberg, long-time Wien employee, officer and director, and a
friend of Alaska Natives, we incorrectly identified his mother as
Laura Wright Hagberg. She is actually Laura Hagberg Wright, who is
well known for the beautiful parkas which she makes in her Anchor-
age shop.

Second, due to a misunderstanding, we must correct our story on
the Koniag, Inc. shareholders meeting. Contrary to our report, Koni-
ag officers, chosen by the board are: Jack Wick, president, chairman
of the board and executive director; Karl Armstrong, executive vice
president and secretary and Harry Carter, vice-president.

On both counts, we plead guilty and express our sincerest apolo-
gies.

JR.R.



